
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING OF THE DASSEL CITY COUNCIL 

MAY 21, 2018, 7:03 P.M. 

DASSEL CITY HALL 

 

The Public Hearing of the Dassel City Council was called to order by Mayor Hungerford at 

7:03 p.m. on May 21, 2018 at the Dassel City Hall. 

 

Present: Council members Carlson, Hallquist, Weseloh and Mayor Hungerford (4) 

Absent: Bemenderfer (1) 

 

The purpose of the meeting was to hear testimony and receive evidence to determine if a 

nuisance exists at 521 Maple Street. 

 

Sargent Howell, Meeker County Sheriff’s office, provided background information in regard to 

the nuisance.  She provided pictures of numerous snowmobiles both in front and in back of the 

residence taken at 4:05 pm today.  Howell drove by again at 6 pm and the owner was moving 

some of the snowmobiles. 

 

Nathan Lantto, owner of 521 Maple Street explained he would be removing the accumulations, 

selling some of the snowmobiles and keeping 2 vintage snowmobiles.  He showed the council 

pictures he took prior to the meeting. 

 

Council action on this matter was moved to the regular meeting agenda following the hearing. 

 

Motion by Carlson, seconded by Weseloh to adjourn the meeting at 7:20 p.m.  Motion 

carried unanimously. 
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_______________________________  ______________________________ 

Ronald Hungerford     Terri Boese 

Mayor       Clerk/Treasurer 


